
 

 

 

 

Critical Notice 
 

 

 

Date: January 30, 2022 
 
To:  Eastern Shore Natural Gas Shippers 
 
Re:  Eastern Shore Pipeline Conditions – Termination of Operational Flow Order (OFO) 
 

The system-wide Operational Flow Order (OFO) currently in effect on the Eastern Shore 
system will be terminated the start of the gas day Sunday January 30, 2022 at 9:00 CST 
(10:00 am EST).  Eastern Shore strongly encourages all parties to manage their system 
requirements to ensure a concurrent balance of receipts and deliveries. 

Please contact the Transportation Services team if you have any questions:   

Cathy Harrington at (302) 213-7291 or charrington@esng.com 
 Mark DeCarlo at (302) 943-1732 or mdecarlo@esng.com 

 

 

 


